
JACK SHREVE 
PUBLIC COUNSEL 

STATE OF F'LORIDA 
OFFICE OFTHE PUBLIC COUNSEL 

do 'Ihe Florida Legislature 
111 west Madison St. 

Room 812 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 

850-488-9330 

June 24, 1999 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0870 

RE: Docket No. 981781-SU 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed a copy of the May 14, 1993, letter that was inadvertently not attached 
to Exhibit TLB-I of Mr. Biddy's testimony. Please attach this page to Exhibit TLB-1 of his 
testimony. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Associate Public Counsel 
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Mobile Estates 
EXHIBIT 
TLB-1 

Dear Lifetime Lessee: 

This letter is to advise you that it appears that your current water consumption 
indicates excessive usage, perhaps because of undetected leak(s). or other 
waste. 
current meter reading is for 10,000 gallons. 

The average household uses up to 4-6,000 gallons per month, and your 

We recommend that you check your connections and plumbing to ensure that there are 
no leaks, particularly if you have not been doing much outdoor watering. 
toilet, or one that runs between flushes, dripping faucets (including outside 
spigots), or water running or dripping underneath the home, etc. will waste a great 
deal of water. 

A leaky 

We have several "handy-man'' residents that make such repairs. 
names, or other assistance to cure a water problem, please contact this office. 

If you would like 

This is both a financial and environmental concern. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Specieu 
WATER DEPARTMENT BOOKKEEPING 
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